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Spring bulbs on display at Orange County Arboretum 
 

Goshen, N.Y. – The Department of Parks, Recreation and Conservation encourages residents to 

visit the Orange County Arboretum to see the annual spring display of flowering trees, shrubs, 

wisteria and over 30,000 tulips and other bulbs to see it at its peak. For status reports and photos 

of the blooms, visit the Arboretum’s Facebook page which you can link to through 

www.orangecountyarboretum.org. 

 

The Arboretum is open to the public daily, free of charge, all year round from dawn until dusk. 

It is located within Thomas Bull Memorial Park and is most easily accessed from the Grove St. 

entrance to the Park off Route 416. 
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